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Comments: Hello,

 

I just stumbled across this site (sort of late).  I appreciate you taking the time for input to the forest plan revision.

 

We're a family of four that enjoys all that Colorado has to offer.  We're gearing up for ski season now, but come

Spring we'll be ready to visit your area.  Taylor Park in general is one of our favorites.  We have a motorhome

&amp; enjoy coming there to ride our dirt bikes.  The single track there is second to none.

 

With the paving of Cottonwood Pass, I'm guessing even more people will be coming to the area given the growth

on the front range.  I hope you'll consider increasing dry camping and riding opportunities in the area.  As it is, it

seems like trails and campsites are getting closed due to overuse, and that puts even more pressure on the

remaining open ones.

 

I'll keep it brief.  Thanks again for the work you do.

 

Todd Chancey


